VGI: Announcement of merger of enterprises
On 17 July 2019, Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 1277/ TB – VTG – PC on merging Viettel Overseas Company Limited into Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company as follows:
Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company announced to its shareholders, customers, partners, subsidiaries, associated companies and employees that Viettel Overseas Company Limited  - a subsidiary with 100% of capital owned by Viettel Global Investment Joint Stock Company, will be merged into the Company. After completing the procedures for changing business registration, the existence of Viettel Overseas will cease; Viettel Global will receive all lawful rights and benefits and obligations of Viettel Overseas.
